
AUCTION UPDATE – CONSIGNING GOODS FOR SALE - 18TH MAY 
 
Thinking of selling? 
We are continuing to consign items to the auction by appointment from the beginning of 
June, operating within government guidelines to keep us all safe. 
 
 
Getting an auction valuation 
We can usually give you an overall idea of value from an image.  You can email pictures from 
your mobile phone to us and we can usually get back to you within a day, to give you an 
idea of value and suitability for the auction.  This can help you choose what you decide to 
sell.  Once we have seen the lot, we will confirm the guide price with you. 
 
 
Plan your visit to the auction first 
We will be accepting entries by appointment only during the week. You will need to contact 
us with an idea of what you have before you come, to avoid congestion at the saleroom and 
enable social distancing. Please do not arrive without a prior appointment. When you arrive 
the gate will be closed, but you can ring the bell and a member of staff will come to help 
direct you.  We will be able to move your items for you once they are unloaded.  
 
 
Collection 
We are still able to offer collection as usual for larger consignments.  We will book a time 
and day as normal in advance.  We will be observing social distancing, to keep both staff and 
clients safe during this period.  We can discuss your individual requirements with you before 
we attend and will make an assessment of your situation to ensure that social distancing can 
be maintained and is practical. 
 


